
Schedule change announced for
City  Council  interviews  of
commission candidates
Because of scheduling and time constraints, the City Council
will  now  only  interview  the  candidates  for  Parks  and
Recreation and Senior commissions during a Special Council
Meeting on Tuesday Jan. 24, 2017 in Conference Room 1A at City
Hall beginning at 4:15 p.m.

Interviews of candidates for Planning Commission will now take
place at a Special Council Meeting on Tuesday Jan. 31, 2017,
also in Conference Room 1A.

The City Council will also make the appointments for all three
commissions at that time.
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